
July 12, 2020 

 

 

TO:  Mendocino Board Of Supervisors 

 

RE:  Maxwell – MHRB Permit #2016-0018 

 

REQUEST:  Deny Appeal 

 

 

The Mendocino Historical Review Board has spent considerable time reviewing the Maxwell 

application.  They have provided the applicant with detailed criteria which would bring the 

project into conformance with approved guidelines.  The applicant has ignored these guidelines 

and is now seeking to bypass the MHRB by appealing to the County. 

 

The MHRB exists for a reason.  There are specific criteria and procedures to be followed.   

 

Please support the MHRB in their efforts to preserve and protect the unique historical nature of 

our community – and decline the Maxwell appeal. 

 

 

Heather Litton 

45130 Calpella Street 

Mendocino, CA 

 

 

 

 


